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April 2023 

 

Ko te reo te tuakiri, ko te reo tōku ahurei, ko te reo te ora 

Language is my identity; language is my uniqueness; language is life. 

 

Nau mai, haere mai.  

Tēna koutou kātoa colleagues, 

As the first term of 2023 comes to an end and you look forward to well-deserved non-contact and holiday time we 

are pleased to announce that after a pandemic enforced recess the Canterbury Literacy Association is relaunching in 

Term 2 2023 with a wonderful event for teachers, leaders,  and educators  passionate about literacy learning 

opportunities for our ākonga. 

The Canterbury Literacy Association has a long proud history supporting teachers and members in our community 
with Literacy focused events and opportunities for students. The CLA committee is a group of volunteers passionate 
about literacy and supporting opportunities for educators connecting with other educators. 

Following our successful hosting of the 2019 NZLA conference in Christchurch, the impact of the COVID pandemic 
resulted in the association’s activities and functions being paused. 

With the support of the NZLA executive, in 2023 the CLA intends to offer events for teachers and educators in the 
Canterbury region.  This year’s organisational structure will differ to previous years with a focus on re-establishing a 
network within our region. 
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● Term 2 Event.  Thursday 11 May 4:00pm-6:15pm. 
 

The Poetry Book.  
Sheena Cameron and Louise Dempsey present an interactive and engaging afternoon of practical 
ideas for teaching Poetry with your ākonga. 

Snacks prior to the workshop 
Workshop starts 4:15pm 

$20 per person 

Venue: Waitākiri School                                
              170 Burwood Road      
              Christchurch 

Payment and RSVP of attendance by1:00pm Friday 5 May having registered on the Google Form 
https://forms.gle/4zFSx8FX8YepLYHh8 

Spot prizes on the night 

 

● The NZLA Conference. Lighting the Literacy Pathway.  
25-27 September 2023. Invercargill. 
 

This is the first NZLA conference to take place since the 2019 The Arts as a Bridge to Literacy Conference 
hosted by the CLA in Christchurch.  Sadly, the 2020, 2021 and 2022 conferences were cancelled due to the 
pandemic. 2023 presents an exciting opportunity for professional learning and networking. 

Registration information, keynote speakers, venue and workshop presenter opportunities are detailed on 
the posters on pages 4 and 5. 

Conference details and registration can be found on the NZLA website at https://nzla.org.nz/events/2022-
conference/ 

Early Bird registrations close 1 May 2023 
If you want to register as an NZ Literacy Association member Early Bird   email 
canterburyliteracy@nzla.org.nz and we can support you with this. 

 

● Interested in being involved in the CLA? 

It's painless, we aim to make it pleasurable, enjoyable and a great way to connect with other people who 
love literacy and support our community.  canterburyliteracy@nzla.org.nz 

 

https://forms.gle/4zFSx8FX8YepLYHh8
https://nzla.org.nz/events/2022-conference/
https://nzla.org.nz/events/2022-conference/
mailto:canterburyliteracy@nzla.org.nz
mailto:canterburyliteracy@nzla.org.nz
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The Canterbury Literacy Association  
invites you to an interactive workshop with 

Sheena Cameron (NZOM) & Louise Dempsey 
exploring their latest book. 

 
 

 

 

 

The Poetry Book 

This practical workshop introduces Sheena and Louise’s new book The Poetry Book.  

When students write poetry, it enriches their language and vocabulary, encourages creative 

thinking and develops reading, writing, speaking and listening skills. All students benefit 

from writing poetry but ‘at risk’ and reluctant writers can experience particular success 

from the creative but scaffolded nature of poetry. 

The workshop will cover: 

the benefits of teaching poetry to support all learners 

       an overview of the chapters, including take-away strategies, ideas and activities. 

$20 per person 

Venue: Waitākiri School  
              170 Burwood Road Christchurch 
Payment and RSVP of attendance by1:00pm Friday 5 May having registered on the 
Google Form https://forms.gle/4zFSx8FX8YepLYHh8 

https://forms.gle/4zFSx8FX8YepLYHh8
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